LOWER MERION SCHOOL DISTRICT

301 E. Montgomery Avenue, Ardmore, PA 19003

(610) 645-1970 FAX (610)645-9772

For publication in the MAIN LINE TIMES

LOWER MERION SCHOOL DISTRICT

The Board of School Directors of the Lower Merion School District hereby gives the following **NOTICE:**

That the Preliminary Budget Proposal for the 2016-2017 fiscal year is available for inspection at the School District Offices, 301 E. Montgomery Avenue, Ardmore, Pennsylvania, and will be presented for adoption as a Preliminary Budget Proposal at the scheduled School Board meeting to be held in the Lower Merion School District Administration Building, 301 East Montgomery Avenue, Ardmore, Pennsylvania at 8:00 PM on Monday, January 25, 2016.

NOTE: If you wish to attend the above meeting and require an auxiliary aid, service or other accommodation to participate in the proceedings, please contract Denise LaPera at 610-645-1930 to discuss how we may best accommodate your needs.

By Order of the Board of School Directors

Denise LaPera Secretary

Run date: 1/3/2016